
Our school is collecting donations for school districts in North Carolina 
and South Carolina. Please consider giving a small monetary donation to 
be used toward toiletries, clothing, and school supplies for the students 
and teachers displaced by Hurricane Florence. You can help by donating 
at our GoFundMe page below.

www.gofundme.com/florence-school-relief-fund

School bells are ringing, but our families still need your help.

Let’s Get Them 
Back to Class.


